
From: C
To: Dave DeGrandpre; Bryan von Lossberg; Jordan Hess; Heather Harp; Amber Sherrill; Stacie Anderson; Sandra

Vasecka; Jesse Ramos; Mirtha Becerra; Gwen Jones; John P. Contos; Julie Merritt; Heidi West
Subject: Please deny the rezoning request of The Quarry at 2920 Expo Parkway
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 1:27:59 PM

Greetings All,
Please deny the rezoning request of The Quarry at 2920 Expo Parkway. Traffic entering and leaving
Grant Creek is already snarled. Adding what amounts to a small city in the neighborhood will make
the traffic situation untenable.
Also, with the traffic capacity being pushed past its limit, the residents of this community would be
put in clear and present danger in the event of a mass evacuation due to forest fire, flooding, etc.
Finally, if a small city of apartment buildings were built here, the character and sensibility of this
community would change tragically for the worse. Please do your part to not let this happen.
 
Sincerely,
Chad Cleveland
2803 Rockridge CT #2
Grant Creek Resident and home owner
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